NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service Commission
has received a pétition from Florida Power Corporation (FPC), filed
October 15, 1999, in Docket No. 991462-EU, seeking waiver from the
time requirements in Rule 25-22.080(2), Florida Administrative
Code, for determination of need proceedings for proposed electrical
power plants. By motion filed October 21, 1999, Florida Power &
Light Company moved to Jjoin in FPC’s rule waiver petition.
Comments on the petition should be filed with the Commission’s
Division of Records and Reporting, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard,
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850, within 14 days after publication
of this notice. A copy of the petition can be obtained from the
Division of Records and Reporting. For additional information,
please contact Wm. Cochran Keating IV, Division of Legal Services,

at the above address or telephone (850) 413-6193.
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